Sandbrook Primary School

Headteacher: Ms C Temple Stavordale Road, Moreton, Wirral, Merseyside, CH46 9PS Tel: 0151 677 3231 Fax: 0151 678 5478

Email: schooloffice@sandbrook.wirral.sch.uk
Website: www.sandbrookprimary.eschools.co.uk



16th February 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we continue to strive for excellence, the team at Sandbrook will be increasing the focus that is placed upon the importance of physical education. One of the major concerns that we have is the number of children that do not take part in their PE lessons because they simply do not have their PE kit in school. As a result of this, from Monday 26th February, we would like all children from years 1-6 to come into school wearing their PE kits, on their PE day. Children that come into school without their PE kit will be provided with spares from our class PE boxes.

School PE kits should consist of the following:

- Trainers
- Black jogging/tracksuit trousers (black shorts when it is warm)
- A red / white polo shirt or T-Shirt
- A red school jumper or cardigan

It is our hope that with this small change we will be able to raise the standards of PE and create an ethos and expectation of participation and progress in sport.

If you have any spare PE kit that your child(ren) has out grown, we would gladly receive donations.

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday
Year 3 / 4 Ms Wensley	Year 6	children in Corrie's	Year 1 / 2
	Year 4 / 5 Mrs Pickess	afternoon session	

Children in After School sports clubs who do not have PE that day should wear normal uniform during the school day and get changed at 3.15

If you wish to speak to me regarding this matter, then please make an appointment at the school office.

Mr Christopher Mervyn Deputy Head Teacher

TEAM Sandbrook – Striving Together for Excellence









